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Bulletin from Catella AB (publ)’s 2013 
annual general meeting 

Today Catella AB (publ) held its annual general meeting at which the following resolutions 
were adopted: 
 

• retained earnings and profits for the year shall be carried forward; 
• directors’ fees are unchanged compared with last year and total SEK 1,700,000, of which 

the Chairman of the Board shall receive SEK 500,000 and other directors shall each 
receive SEK 300,000. Auditor’s fees are to be paid in accordance with approved invoices. 

• Johan Claesson, Jan Roxendal and Niklas Johansson were re-elected and Viveka Ekberg 
and Petter Stillström were elected as new directors. Johan Claesson was elected 
Chairman of the Board. Stefan Carlsson and Björn Edgren declined re-election. 

• PricewaterhouseCoopers AB was elected as auditors for a term of office commencing 
the close of the 2013 annual general meeting until the close of the 2014 annual general 
meeting, with Patrik Adolfson as intended auditor-in-charge. 

• to adopt the nomination committee’s proposals regarding principles for the nomination 
committee; 

• to approve a resolution proposed by the board regarding guidelines for compensation to 
senior executives. 
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